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Class 1

This week in Class 1, we have been readingWhere the Wild Things Are, by Maurice Sendak. We have

been using time adverbials in our writing to help structure our ideas in chronological order, making it
easier for the reader to follow. While writing, we are also working hard on our letter formation.

In maths we have been learning to group amounts together equally. Counting in 2s, 5s and 10s

has helped us with this.


